
 

family, resident, and staff update 
June 6, 2023 

OUTBREAK ALL CLEAR 
Dear Villa Marie families, residents, and staff, 

We are pleased to let you know that the COVID outbreak at Villa Marie has been lifted. 
The individuals who tested positive are doing well and have made a full recovery.  

We continue to monitor everyone closely. All restrictions have been lifted. Thank you for your 
patience, understanding, and support. This means that recreational activities will also be 
resuming. 

We appreciate all the hard work our staff, residents and families have done to help us contain 
this outbreak and to prevent future ones at the site.  It is our working together that keeps us all 
safe.  Thank you! 

As always, you are welcome to contact Pansy Angevine, Interim Site Administrator, at 403-406-
5802 or email admin@covenantcare.ca with questions or suggestions. 
 
 
Michelle Charlesworth Pansy Angevine 
Senior Director of Operations Site Administrator 
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